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Join Interfaith Partnership for another free virtual course this fall. In
"What We Believe," Dr. David Oughton, former IP Board President and
retired professor of religion at Saint Louis University, will interview
guests in each of the major non-Christian religions, including Islam,
Hinduism, Buddhism, Sikhism, Judaism, Ethical Humanism, and the
Baha’i Faith. We will hear directly from practitioners about their
tradition's beliefs, practices, histories, and struggles. Students will have
the opportunity to ask questions and share their thoughts throughout
the semester. This course is free of charge and open to all, regardless
of your level of familiarity with different religious traditions. This is the
place to learn and explore. 
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Interfaith Partnership will offer a course on various Christian denominations in the spring of 2022.


